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After School Club ‘Friday 

Funhouse’ 

For our last Friday Funhouse 

this year we would like to do 

some Christmas crafts & sell 

cakes & refreshments. 

Please remember your 2op subs 

and any spending money you 

need. 

   With thanks from Year 6’s   



 Veryan Sports News 

 

We consider any awards and certificates to be very important and whilst we would 

love to be able to share the award giving with parents and carers every week, 

sometimes this is just not possible. Due to the inset day last week and the 

Christingle Service in church this week, we have ensured that the children received their awards and certificates in 

school and they have been openly praised and supported by all the staff and children in our collective worship. At this 

time of year there is a lot of pressure on the children and staff to complete tasks and fulfil additional demands around 

their normal lessons and to ask the children (as well as parents and carers) to sit in the church for an even longer     

period of time would be unfair and unrealistic for the majority of our children. We apologise if this is disappointing, but 

thank you for your understanding. 

This week our student of the week awards will go to:   

Carne Class: Sennen for sharing so brilliantly in circle time. 

Pendower Class: Eliza for showing kindness and compassion to others. 

Kiberick Class: Thomas for his fantastic efforts at the Par Cross Country races this week. 



 

 

 

 

https://www.supportincornwall.org.uk/kb5/cornwall/directory/advice.page?id=DXWcvQv36bA
https://www.supportincornwall.org.uk/kb5/cornwall/directory/advice.page?id=DXWcvQv36bA


 

The Friends of Veryan School invite you to Christmas drinks  

on Saturday December 15th  

at 7.30pm at Georgie and Doug Nel’s house:  

Gwyk Barn, Trenisson Farm, Portloe, TR2 5PL.  

£5 a ticket (includes your first drink and food) 

In aid of Veryan School.  

RSVP: georginanel@yahoo.co.uk   

Tickets now available to purchase from the school office. No cash is kept on the premises 

so correct monies please. 

2018 


